
ROADS SUB-COMMITTEE HYBRID MEETING 
MONDAY, JULY 8TH, 2024 AT 9:30 A.M. 

AGENDA 
 
 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86818902283?pwd=WNLkaeEH301d6aUUoHvpEmk9Yto67v.
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Meeting ID: 868 1890 2283 

Passcode: 523309 

One tap mobile 

+17806660144,,86818902283#,,,,*523309# Canada 

+12042727920,,86818902283#,,,,*523309# Canada 

Dial by your location 

• +1 780 666 0144 Canada 

• +1 204 272 7920 Canada 

• +1 438 809 7799 Canada 

• +1 587 328 1099 Canada 

• +1 647 374 4685 Canada 

• +1 647 558 0588 Canada 

• +1 778 907 2071 Canada 

Meeting ID: 868 1890 2283 

Passcode: 523309 
 

1. Call to Order 

Welcome to all in Attendance and note to the Public – this Committee 

meeting is being recorded and will be available on the Township website 

under the Boards and Committee (Roads Sub-Committee) section within 5 

business days of the Committee meeting. 

2. Land Acknowledgement 

We would like to begin by acknowledging that Melancthon Township recognizes the 

ancestral lands and treaty territories of the Tionontati (Petun/Wyandot(te)), 

Haudenosaunee (Six Nations), and Anishinaabe Peoples.  The Township of Melancthon 

resides within the lands named under the Haldimand Deed of 1784 and the Lake 

Simcoe-Nottawasaga Treaty (Treaty 18).  

These territories upon which we live and learn, are steeped in rich Indigenous history 

and traditions.  It is with this statement that we declare to honour and respect the past 
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and present connection of Indigenous peoples with this land, its waterways, and 

resources. 

3. Additions/Deletions/Approval of Agenda 

Moved by _____________ Seconded by ______________ be it resolved that the 

agenda be approved as ________________________. 

4. Declaration of Pecuniary Interest or Conflict of Interest 

5. Approval of Draft Minutes – June 3rd, 2024 

Moved by _____________ Seconded by ___________ be it resolved that the minutes of 

the Roads Sub-Committee meeting held on June 3rd, 2024, be approved as circulated. 

6. Business Arising from Minutes 

7. Correspondence Items 

8. General Business 

1. Update from Public Works Superintendent 

2. Paid Duty Officer Locations 

3. Email from Katalina and Ken Ringler regarding repaving the 5th Line OS 

4. Residents Concerns about 5th Line not being repaved in 2024  

5. Email from Al Blundell regarding Mennonite Community Safety 

6. Update from Al Blundell 

7. Other/Additions 

9. Recommendations to Council 

10. Public Question Period 

11. Confirmation Motion 

Moved by _____________ Seconded by _______________ be it resolved that all 

actions of the Members and Officers of the Roads Sub-Committee with respect to every 

matter addressed and/or adopted by the Board on the above date be hereby adopted, 

ratified, and confirmed; and each motion, resolution and other actions taken by the 



Board members and Officers at the meeting held on the above date are hereby 

adopted, ratified, and confirmed. 

12. Adjournment and Date of Next Meeting 

Moved by _____________ Seconded by _____________ be it resolved that we adjourn 

this Roads Sub-Committee meeting to meet again at the call of the Chair.  
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Kaitlin Dinnick

From: Katalina Illyes Ringler 
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 7:55 PM
To: Kaitlin Dinnick
Subject: Re: 5th Line , Melancthon.

It was in the plans to be done 2 or 3 years ago but then the plans changed and I don't know why. Yes 
please bring my concern to whomever is responsible for putting this back in the plans. The main reason I 
chose this house 20 some years ago was because it was on a paved road and now it's not. On top of 
the  flying gravel and potholes I am also tired of everything being covered in dust inside and out. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
On Mon, Jun 24, 2024 at 4:19 PM Kaitlin Dinnick <kdinnick@melancthontownship.ca> wrote: 

Good Afternoon, 

  

Thank you for your email, unfortunately the 5th Line OS is not in the 2024 budget to be repaved. 

  

I can put your email on the next Roads Sub-Committee Agenda to bring it to their attention if you would 
like. Please advise. 

  

Thank you. 

  

Kaitlin Dinnick    

  

 Kaitlin Dinnick|Administration and Finance Assistant|Township of 
Melancthon|kdinnick@melancthontownship.ca|PH: 519-925-5525 ext 103|FX:  519-
925-1110|www.melancthontownship.ca|   

The Administration Office will be open to the public Monday to Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 
12:00 p.m. and 1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.  There will be no public access between 12:00 
p.m. to 1:00 p.m. as the Office will be closed. 
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Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.  This message (including 
attachments, if any) is intended to be confidential and solely for the addressee.  If you received this 
e-mail in error, please delete it and advise me immediately. E-mail transmission cannot be 
guaranteed to be secure or error-free and the sender does not accept liability for errors or 
omissions. 

  

From: Katalina Illyes Ringler   
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 3:24 PM 
To: Sarah Culshaw <sculshaw@melancthontownship.ca> 
Subject: 5th Line , Melancthon. 

  

Dear Melancthon Township, 

  

We are so unhappy with our 5th Line gravel road. 

  

Just talked with our neighbour about our road that he was complaining about personally at Your office.  

Apparently there are not enough complaints in order to pave our road. 

  

So we decided to complain. 

  

We just waited patiently so far,hoping that soon our road will be paved. It is very important 
especially because  both of us, me and my husband, are having brand new cars from  last year.   

  

Now there are transport trucks going up and down the road making it even worse for pot hole and 
washboard effect. 

  

We are appreciating Your attention and work for our community , 

  

best regards, 
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Katalina and Ken Ringler. 
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Denise Holmes

From: Al Blundell 
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2024 6:05 PM
To: James McLean; Ruth Plowright; Bill Neilson; Darren White; Denise Holmes; Ralph Moore
Subject: Mennonite community safety

 
Good evening  
In regard to this evenings meeƟng  
 
Could this region, once established be designated a Community Safety Zone?  
 
Flashing lights on “ buggy awareness” signage acƟvated on Sunday.  
 
Speed also dropped to 40 on Sunday  
 
Regards  
 
Al Blundell 

 
 


	July 8, 2024 Roads Agenda
	June 3, 2024 Roads Minutes
	Email from Ringler
	Email from Al Blundell Mennonite Community Safety



